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A ‘Royal Experience’!
Principal Simonovski, library media specialist Ms. St. Clair and three 11th-grade students, Jean-Roch 

Flandre, Khatriell Parker and Chloe Kelhseimer, were selected to attend this year’s Rotary Youth Leadership 
Academy (RYLA) camp held in April in Idyllwild. The recipients attended the Orange North Rotary (ONR) 
meeting on in April for a meet-and-greet session. The meeting was described by students Jean-Roch Flandre 
and Khatriell Parker as a “royal experience,” saying that they felt “like kings sitting at the tables with the 
businessmen and -women.”

Richland’s third RYLA student, Chloe Kelhseimer, joined in the excitement of interacting with the generous 
Rotarians who made the leadership camp possible. Principal Simonovski thanked Jeff Krolosky and Dean 
Dunlap for the scholarships. Ms. St. Clair shared how teachers nominated juniors based on leadership qualities, 
leading to this year’s three recipients. Thank you, ONR!
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